
Donor Recognition Update 

Dear Valued Donors, 

We are excited to share with you the latest updates on how your generous contributions are 

making a difference at our hospital. Your support is vital in providing quality care and services 

to our community. 

Recent Contributions 

• John Smith: $10,000 for the Pediatric Unit 

• Emily Jones: $5,000 for the Cancer Care Program 

• ABC Corporation: $20,000 to support emergency services 

Spotlight Story 

This month, we would like to highlight the impact made by our donors in the renovation of the 

Pediatric Unit. Thanks to your contributions, we have successfully upgraded the facilities, 

creating a bright and cheerful environment for our young patients. 

Upcoming Recognition Event 

We invite all our donors to join us for a special recognition event on April 15, 2024, at 6 PM in 

the hospital auditorium. Celebrate with us and see how your support is transforming lives. 

Thank you for your continued generosity and commitment to our hospital. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Name] 


